
Ningbo-Shanghai Study Trip 

Thirty S.5 students, together with our Assistant Principal, Ms. Wu and teachers joined our 

School Study Trip to Ningbo and Shanghai, Zhejiang from 31 March to 4 April 2017. The 5-day 

trip offered students a chance to visit our sister school, Ningbo No.2 Middle School, and share 

learning experience with mainland students.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


